
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

      

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Recently deceased: Daulton Rozario & 
Tracey Saliba. 
 
Those who are ill: Lilian Watson, 
Marshall Bell, Jacob Gatt, John 
Licciardo, George Rodrigues, and 
Alexander. 
NOTE: Names for prayers of the sick 
will be listed for 4 weeks and will then 
be removed. You must call the parish 
office requesting to relist again, if 
needed. 
And for those whose anniversaries 
occur about this time especially: 
Nemencio Gonzales, Norma Manarang, 
Freddie Obenario, and Lester Plunkett. 
 
 
Please pray for the souls of:  

 

Celebration of Our Lady's birthday 
- Friday 8th September 2023 

Join us to celebrate a Mass for Our 
Lady’s birthday, here at Good Shepherd 

Church. Rosary at 6:30pm & Mass at 
7pm, followed by refreshments to share 
in the parish hall. BYO plate of food to 

share. Hope you can make it! 

 

PUBLIC ROSARY 
October is the Month of the 

Rosary. 
Please join us to say the rosary in 
front of Our Lady’s Statue at the 

Grotto at Good Shepherd, on 
Saturday 14th of October at 

11am. 
Everyone is welcome. For more 

information contact Mary 
0414478729. 

 

Child Safety Volunteering at the Good Shepherd Parish  

*Please note, the child safety training module is currently unavailable on the 

Archdiocese website. Please try to attend the training evening on September 19th at 

6pm. 

If you have provided us with a Working with Childrens Card, completed your Code 

of Conduct, and have scheduled yourself for the upcoming child safety training for 

the 19/09/23 at 6pm (at St Joseph’s room), you will be able to continue with your 

volunteering (despite it falling outside the 10/09/23). 

We kindly invite anyone who may be experiencing issues with their paperwork to 

please reach out to one of our Child Safety Leaders or attend he child safety training 

session on the 19th of September. We are more than happy to help!  

We would like to remind everyone that this decision is part of the direction provided 

to all Church's that are part of the Archdiocese of Melbourne and the Safeguarding 

Unit. 

Your commitment and support at the Good Shepherd Parish is invaluable to our 

greater mission in serving Our Lord and His people. We appreciate your 

commitment in undertaking Child Safety requirements at our Church.  

In Christ, Fr Dishan (Parish Priest) and Melissa Atieh (Child Safety Coordinator)  

 

 

Novena to The Infant JESUS 
3rd Friday 15th September 

7.30 pm Holy Rosary, 8.00 pm 
Exposition,  

Novena and Benediction 
Celebrant – Rev. Deacon Poukesi.  

Thank you for your kind support of 
these novenas. 

 

 

CatholicCare & Priest Retirement 
Fund Collection: 

It is my pleasure to announce and 
celebrate the generosity of the 

parishioners of our parish who have 
donated: 

CatholicCare $1023.45 
Priest Retirement Fund $1755.45 

Your generosity is seen and felt by 
your surrounding community and in 
the later years of the priest’s who 

have so humbly served you. On 
behalf of everyone here at Good 

Shepherd, THANK YOU! 

Italian Mass at St Carlo, 
Greenvale 

A Mass in Italian will be celebrated at 
St Carlos Parish in Greenvale, on 

Sunday 23rd April at 10.30am. 
Everyone is welcomed. 

 
 


